Conservation Finance Remains a Priority of the Global Environment Facility

Since its inception in 1991, the Global Environmental Facility (GEF) has played an important role in supporting conservation finance initiatives. In its early days, the GEF took a lead role in catalyzing some of the first Environmental Trust Funds (ETF) by providing the bulk of financing for ETF endowments. More recently, the GEF has moved away from funding endowments, preferring to pay for the technical and logistical costs of trust fund establishment, however its commitment to conservation finance remains strong.

UNEP, one of GEF’s three implementing agencies, currently boasts over a dozen conservation finance related projects under development in its portfolio. These include a project in the Danube Delta to establish Payment for Environmental Services mechanisms, a project in Africa’s Serengeti to create an ecosystem-wide environmental trust fund, and a project in the Conservation Development Centre.

Conservation finance is expected to be an even greater priority in the next replenishment of the GEF. In addition to growing and diversifying its portfolio, the GEF wishes to support projects in geographic regions, particularly in Africa and Asia, where conservation finance is less well-known and practiced. 
For more information about the GEF’s interest in conservation finance or to find out whether a project idea is eligible for GEF funding, please contact Alain Lambert, UNEP Project Officer and former Chairman of the Conservation Finance Alliance at alain.lambert@unep.org or Charlotte Stanton at charlotte.stanton@unep.org.
